
 

 

 

 

 

20th May 2020 

Dear Year 13 Students 

 

I hope you and your families are well. 

 

From May half-term onwards, your teachers will no longer be uploading A level work for you to complete. 

However, resources will continue to be uploaded to the Preparation for University area of the website and I hope 

you will make use of these resources and find them useful. 

 

Please remember that if you have any queries regarding university applications, apprenticeships or any other 

careers-related questions, Miss McGowan will be very happy to support you.  Of course, it goes without saying, if 

there are any other matters you would like help with, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us and we will 

do our best to support you. 

 

A level Results Day is on Thursday 13th August. As soon as we have finalised our arrangements for distributing 

your results we will contact you again.  

 

It is still our hope that, at some point in the future, we will be able to hold a celebration event to mark the end of 

your Sixth Form years.  Once the planning process begins we will be in touch to invite your input. 

 

Wishing you and your families the very best in these challenging times. 

 

 
M. A.  Nutt 

Associate Principal- Sixth Form 

 


